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Dallas, Texas 75219

ATTENTION: MR. LARRY SHANNON

Re: Parkway West Unit
#2-G, 29-19-29, Eddy
County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Shannon:

The last report this office received on the subject well was
setting and cementing the 8 5/8" back in August, 1974.

' Please submit all reports necessary to bring our records up to
date including one (1) set of logs. Also, please file the
plugging report and C-105 on your State 24 #l-F, 24-19-29.

If you have any questions concerning this matter please feel
free to call upon me.

Sincerely yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

J).08 sseiet

W. A. Gressett
Supervisor, District II
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